
ENFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

MINUTES:  MARCH 2, 2006 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM 

 

PRESENT:  Alan Strickland, Fred Paradise, Joan Fishman, Shirley Green, Jim Taylor, 

Zoning Administrator, Leigh Davis. 

 

ABSENT: Gary Gaudette. 

 

EXCUSED:  Sue Hagerman 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 2, 2006:  Motion was made by Joan 

Fishman and second by Leigh Davis to approve the minutes with the following 

correction:  wherever the name Mary Ann Hagen is used the correct name, Sue 

Hagerman, will replace.  Minutes passed. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  No report as the budget has not been appropriated until the 

town budget is voted on at Town Meeting. 

 

PUBLIC FORUM:  No attendance. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE AND DISCUSSION: 

 

1. DES:  Map 43/Lot 15, File #2006-00229, Russell and Lindsay Shopland. DES 

requested more information on their application was not considered complete and 

requested more information.  Discussion:  It was so noted that this application had 

not come before the ECC. 

2. To DES from Mr. Barry Schuster replying to the DES letter , File# 2006-00229, 

stating that all information requested had been now submitted to the DES 

regarding planting of vegetation along the shoreland. 

3. Letter to Subsurface Systems Bureau of Concord from Mr. Ken MClintock 

regarding a failed septic system.  Mr. Taylor stated that Mr. Phil Neily, Health 

Inspector was aware of this situation and had been making site visits. 

4. DES, File #2006-00207, letter to Fish and Game Dept.  Tax Map 10/Lot 4 

sending them a confirmation of Complete Forest Notification in regards to their 

Intent to Cut.  Discussion:  The ECC asked Mr. Taylor if he knew where the 

access road was going to be and the loading landings.  Mr. Taylor was going to 

report back. 

5. 5.  Fax request from the organization Focus:Tamworth requesting support on an 

issue regarding ATVs and use in Tamworth.  The ECC was not going to respond 

to this request. 
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OLD BUSINESS: 

 

1. BICKNELL BROOK TOWN WARRANT:  Plans were made for the upcoming 

town meeting in regards to would be there.  Alan Strickland will present the 

information to the citizens of Enfield during the Public Forum of this discussion 

after an introduction by the Selectmen.   

2. PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING ON MARCH 14, 2006:  Notices will 

be placed to inform the public about the meeting stating it was being held to 

answer any questions about the proposed easement and to discuss any issues they 

wish to being.  Adds will be placed in the local newspapers. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

Motion made by Leigh Davis to adjourn, second by Alan Strickland and passed by 

Commission.  Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM. 

 

I, Leigh Davis, respectfully submit this rough draft of the Enfield Conservation 

Commission’s minutes, which are subject to correction. 

 

 


